
                                                              

                                  
 

 
        

 

This is for information only and not a Consent Form L2 
 
Dear Year 5 Parent/Guardian 
 
On behalf of Cyclist Training Ltd and Mossley C of E Primary School, we wish to offer your 
child the chance to take part in Bikeability Level 2 cycle training FREE of Charge on Tuesday 
13th and Wednesday 14th September 2016 when they return back from the summer 
holidays in Year 6.   
 
This is a national scheme funded by the Department for Transport and provided through 
Cheshire East Council.  During Level 2 on-road training children gain a comprehensive 
knowledge of positioning, signalling, negotiating a variety of junctions and general road 
safety awareness.  The training will commence on quieter roads and then progress to more 
realistic sites.  Bikeability is designed to help our children stay safe whilst riding their bike.   
 

For further information on Bikeability Levels 1, 2 & 3 check out the websites:       
www.cyclist-training.co.uk or www.Bikeability.org.uk     

Cyclist Training Ltd recommend the use of a cycling helmet but in the event of the child not 
owning one we would not prevent them from taking part.  Parental permission is required if 
not wearing a helmet. 
 
To take part your child requires;  

1. The use of their own or a friend’s maintained bike (and helmet). 
2. A signed parental consent form returned by Wednesday 13th July 2016. 
3. Suitable outdoor clothing appropriate to weather conditions. 

 
I look forward to seeing your child on the course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Valerie Mantle                                                                               Mrs S Aston 
val@cyclist-training.co.uk                                                            Mossley C of E Primary School 
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